
Case No. 10-0918-EL-REN 

Seltzer Home 

Reply to Staff Inquiries 

 
Question 1:   In the written description included in the response to Section G of the 

application form the facility is described as ‘a ground mounted behind the meter 

residential photovoltaic system.’ However, the photo of the facility depicts a roof 

mounted photovoltaic system. Please clarify that the photo included in the application is 

an accurate depiction of the facility for which the application is intended. 

  

Answer 1:        The facility is a roof mounted solar photovoltaic facility.  The response to 

Questions G was incorrect.  We attached photos of the roof mounted system. 

 

 
  



 
 

 

Question 2:   In Section N of the application form the date of last certification for the 

meter used in your system was left blank. Please provide that date below. 

Note: The date of last certification for meters is most often the installation date. 

  

Answer 2:        05/26/2010 
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